
 
 

We would like to thank parents for their support in ensuring that their children have been in correct school 
uniform over the last term. We acknowledge that this has not necessarily been the easiest of tasks especially 
with the restrictions caused by Covid having been in place. 
 
We have sent a number of reminders out to parents over this time informing parents of what will be the 
uniform expectations in September. We have also spoken to the pupils in their tutor time in the hope that 
parents are not put in the position of having to make additional cost to replace any item of clothing that is 
deemed not to be correct uniform. You will find diagrams below of what is correct uniform and PE kit to 
support you in the buying of any uniform over the summer. These will also feature in the pupil planners from 
September but we felt it would be advantageous to make them available to you now. 
 
Could parents please pay particular attention to these guidelines when buying skirts and trousers and shoes. 
Please do not assume that because a shop may advertise skirts, trousers and shoes as items of school 
uniform that these conform to the uniform requirements at St Paul’s. If you are in any doubt, please contact 
school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


